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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to the Autumn term. We hope you had a lovely break. Please do note 
that the school will be closed on Friday 12th September for pupil academic review day. 
You should attend the meeting that has been sent out to you. It is important that you 
meet the teacher at the start of the new academic year. We look forward to seeing you  
on the day. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Jackson                    Ms Richardson     
Executive Headteacher    Associate Headteacher 

I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  5. 09. 2014 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_____ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICEï your child may win a prize ! 

Holiday homework... 
Well done to all of the children who made such a great effort with their holiday home-
work. Thank you for all of the hard work and care you put into it. Your teachers 
have displayed your work in your class room. 

We are pleased to announce… 
Mrs Dowdall had a baby boy during the summer  
holidays. William Robert was born weighing 8lb 2oz. 
Both Mum and baby are well and we are looking 
forward to meeting William soon! 



Important dates for your diary… 
 
Monday 8th SeptemberðAfter school clubs 
begin 
Monday 8th September 3.45pm  ðSecondary 
transfer meeting for Year 6 
Friday 12th Septemberð Pupil Academic  
review dayðschool closed 
Monday 22nd September at 3pmðParents 
lunch taster 
Thursday 25th September 2.45pmðRec and 
Year 1 parent sessionðsupporting your child 
with reading and writing at home 
Thursday 25th SeptemberðNon uniform day 
Monday 29th September 2.45pm —Harvest  
Festival  
Thursday 9th OctoberðReception and Year 1 
parent sessionðSupporting your child with 
Maths at home 
Thursday 23rd October—Non uniform day 
Monday 27th October to Friday 31st  
October—School closed for half term holiday 
Monday 3rd NovemberðChildren return to 
school after the half term holiday. 

 

Our prayer for this week… 
God, Father of us all, 
we are beginning a new year 
together in our class. 
Help us learn new things this year 
and to make new friends. 
May we open our minds 
to learn more about you. 
May we open our hearts 
to the needs of others. 
May we have a welcoming 
word for those who are new 
or who need a friend. 
Help us to learn new ways 
to serve you in love. Amen.   

School uniform... 
Thank you for ensuring your  
children have returned to school 
wearing the correct school uniform. 
Children are not permitted to wear 
jewellery except for one pair of stud 
earrings and a watch. Necklaces 
should not be worn in school at any 
time. Nail varnish is not permitted. 
Shoes should be plain black ( no 
logos.) Thank you for your hep with 
this :) 

Secondary transfer meeting and 
PGL meeting for parents of Year 
6.  
This will be held on Monday 8th 
September at 3.45pm in the Year 6 class-
room. Please make every effort to attend. 

Spanish 
word of the 
week 
 
 
 
This weekôs word is leer 
which means yellow. It is 
pronounced ley-yehrr. 


